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The Eighteenth-Century Intelligencer is distributed twice a year (spring and fall) to 

members of the East-Central American Society for Eighteenth-Century Studies.  For 

membership information, contact Dr. Linda E. Merians, at the address above.  

Annual dues are $25 for regular members; $15 for students; $40 for joint member-

ships. For information about the EC/ASECS, see the current EC/ASECS homepage, 

www.ec-asecs.org (or the former page: www.jimandellen.org/ecasecs/index.html). 

The submission deadline for the next issue is 15 February 2015. 

 

Through this newsletter, scholars and teachers can pass along to colleagues news, 

opportunities, and practical tips normally not communicated in scholarly journals.  

Members are encouraged to submit book reviews, notes and essays, notices, 

accounts of travel, conferences, concerts, and exhibitions, pedagogical advice, light 

verse, and queries.  They are asked to report news of their publications, lectures, 

grants, and on-going projects. Please submit contributions as an attachment in Word 

or RTF or on paper and diskette. Contributions to these pages may be reproduced in 

the newsletters of ASECS Affiliate Societies unless the article states that the author's 

permission must be obtained. The ECCB, MLA Bibliography, The Scriblerian, 

Year's Work in English Studies, and C18-L's "Selected Readings" (WWW) index 

pertinent articles.  

 

The EC/ASECS gratefully acknowledges financial support from Penn State 

University, specifically from the budgets of the Center for the Study of the History 

of the Book, directed by James L. West, III; and Robert D. Hume, Evan Pugh 

Professor.  The EC/ASECS Newsletter was founded in January 1978 by Leland D. 

Peterson and later edited by W. R. McLeod (1981-1983) and Kevin Berland (1983-

1986).  The newsletter was entitled The East-Central Intelligencer from 1988 until 

February 2005.  Indices for preceding volumes appear in the issues of May 1992, 

September 1996, September 2001, January 2005, January 2008, and October 2011; 

the January 2005 contains a register of EC/ASECS newsletters 1978-2004. Penn 

State University Library have archived n.s. Vols. 1-27; Old Dominion University 

has archived issues from 1987-2009. Issues for May 2007 through October 2012 as 

well as indices for 1997-2011 are available at the EC/ASECS website noted above. 


